
Dress Down Friday

Dear parents/Carers,

We were hoping to hold a Halloween disco in school, however due to us having 2 parents
evenings this week we were unable to accommodate this.

We are aware that the children in our EYFS are dressing up on Friday as part of their curriculum.

To make this fair for everyone we are going to have a ‘dress down Friday’ this week.

Your child can come in their own clothes or dress up in a Halloween costume. We apologise for the
short notice.

We will be holding further events in the coming half term including a Christmas movie night. Please
check the fortnightly newsletters for information and dates.

Kind regard

Miss L Allen
Head of School


